
28th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Yr 11 Parents Information Evening – Wednesday 6th October 4-6pm.

As we are now settled into the new academic year and students have started the final few
months of their GCSE course, we would like to invite you, with your son/daughter to the
Year 11 Information evening.

This is not an individual parents evening but an opportunity for you to speak to subject
teachers and gain information about the exams, revision materials, how to support your
child and any key deadline dates for assessment or coursework.  They will also be able to
assist with any questions that you have regarding exams or revision/support leading up to
the exams.

There will be an initial talk in the hall at 4pm, then you will move around the subjects that
are relevant to your child.

This will also be a chance to discuss the process of applying to 6th form or colleges.

I would like to stress the importance of this evening with regards to gathering all the
information and understanding the process of Year 11 and the transition into Year 12.

I look forward to seeing you on the 6th but if you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to
contact me on rigdenc@hartsdown.org

Yours faithfully,

Mrs C Rigden
Head of KS4


